Caddo Sheriff's Office seeks info on stolen
tractor

Tuesday, July 12, 2011
The Caddo Sheriff's Office is seeking information on a farm tractor stolen in Belcher on July 2.

The 2006 Mahindra tractor, serial # 4510X100216, was stolen from a residence on Hwy. 71 sometime between
11 a.m. and 3 p.m. It had a front-end loader and bush-hog, both red, attached. The tractor is valued at $32,000.

Crime Stoppers is offering a $500 reward for information leading to the arrest of the person(s) responsible for
the theft. You can call Crime Stoppers at 673-7373 or reach them at www.lockemup.org. You can also contact
Caddo Sheriff's Detective Charles Bradford at 681-0700 with information.




